
WHYNOT 
GIVEYOUR 

NEW 
BUSINESS 

A LITTLE 
BOUNCE?

We want to encourage young businesses, with 
less than two years trading, to join WBG and 
benefit from all the advantages of being part of 
a group with an impressive referral rate, great 
advice and sustained support.

Our new membership offer, WBG Springboard, 
is open to all entrepreneurs with businesses 
younger than two years. For the first year of 
membership, any young business joining the  
WBG will not have to pay a subscription fee.  
In addition, the monthly meeting fee during 
that year (for the weekly meetings) will be 
discounted to £20.00. 

Why not come along as our guest and  
see for yourself?

THE WEALDEN BUSINESS 
GROUP (WBG) HAS A NEW 
SPECIAL MEMBERSHIP RATE 
FOR YOUNG BUSINESSES

SPRINGBOARD

To find out more go to wealdenbusinessgroup.co.uk or email  
the WBG Secretary at wealdenbusinessgroup@gmail.com


